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Financial Accounting Foundation Trustees to Begin
Livestream of Oversight Sessions.

Norwalk, CT, February 28, 2023 — The Board of Trustees of the Financial Accounting Foundation
(FAF) today announced it will begin to livestream portions of its Oversight Committee meetings with
the chairs of the Financial Accounting Standards Board (FASB) and the Governmental Accounting
Standards Board (GASB).

The first livestream of an Oversight Committee meeting will take place May 9, 2023.

“We seek continually to enhance confidence in the oversight of the FASB and GASB,” said FAF
Trustee Timothy Ryan, co-chair of the Oversight Committee. “Increasing stakeholder opportunities
to observe the oversight process is a natural evolution of this important journey we are on.”

Details about the Oversight Committee meeting time and a link to the livestream will be posted on
the FAF website the week before the meeting.
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